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| my 15, 1996
|

Mr.' John P. Stetz
Vice. President - Nuclear
Davis-Besse Nuclear Plant
Centerior Service Company

| c/o Toledo Edison Company
300 Madison Avenue'

Toledo, OH 43652

Dear Mr. Stetz:

Thank you for your 10 CFR 50.54(a) submittal dated April 10, 1996, which
proposed changes to your Quality Assurance Program description. Based on our
current review schedule, we anticipate that it will require more than 60 daysi

to complete our review. Upon completion, you will be notified of the results.

Please contact Ronald A. Langstaff'of my staff at (708) 829-9747 with any
questions you have regarding this matter.

Sincerely,

|

/s/'J. Neisler (for)
!

9605210305 960515 Ronald N. Gardner, Chief
DR ADOCK0500g6 Engineering Branch 2
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Docket'No. 50-346

cc: D. C. Shelton, Senior
Vice President - Nuclear

J. K. Wood, Plant Manager
;

J. L. Freels, Manager '

Regulatory Affairs
State Liaison Officer, State

of Ohio !Robert E. Owen, Ohio i

Department of Health

210 00n., C. A. Glazer, State of Ohio,Public utilities Commission
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